
 

 
Back in 2015, Maysa released her hit single ‘Keep 

it Movin’ featuring Stokley which left their 

romance up in the air! Fast forward to 2024, it’s 

now the perfect time to rekindle their passion 

with a follow-up hit, Shaun LaBelle’s new single –  

‘Your Love Kept Calling My Name’.  

 

 

This sexy soulful jazz ballad also features music 

giants - Shaun’s close friends, Jeff Lorber, 

Patrick Lamb and Maurizio Metalli. Once again, 

this ballad is anchored by Shaun LaBelle’s soulful 

yet funky synthesizer bass and bass guitar chops 

that make the melodic hook lines and groove 

undeniable, which will leave you wanting more! 

 
 

This captivating single has been the catalyst for a remarkable collaboration between Shaun LaBelle and 

Maysa. They are now embarking on a series of exclusive concerts such as a very special concert on Jan 

10th and 11th 2025 titled ‘Jazz at the Oxford: Shaun LaBelle feat.  Maysa & Stokley, Jazz at the Oxford 

Hotel, Bend Oregon. This series is especially curated by Patrick Lamb where only five acts are selected, 

each year; Shaun LaBelle's act is one of them! The fusion of their talents promises an unforgettable 

evening. 

Besides that, on May 25, 2024, Shaun LaBelle is going to be featured as part of Patrick Lamb’s Super 

Band at the  Spaghettini restaurant, Seal Beach California. 

Watch out for more concert dates to be added, soon! 
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